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Well done to our Year 6 pupils who completed their SATs last week. We are very
proud of each and every one of them. The staff have worked exceptionally hard
to ensure the children were as prepared as they could be! They all celebrated

with a lovely day at the beach on Friday.  

Year of Jubilee photo
competition

 

Cake Sale
A huge THANK YOU to our amazing SAPA team & pupils who raised an

incredible £263.84 at this morning’s cake sale after Mass at St. Gregory’s! 
We’re so grateful for the delicious cake donations and the wonderful

parishioners who supported us. Your generosity means so much! 
So proud of our strong school-parish links — teamwork like this makes all the

difference!

https://th.bing.com/th/id/R.d1dfed2e0e5bc09b431a447e7fdea675?rik=4w12EoJdqaJvxw&riu=http%3a%2f%2fcnewsliveenglish.com%2fimages%2fpilgrims-of-hope-2025-jubilee-year-logo-unveiled-sm-294120221118.jpg&ehk=WNSJb5nhc6sUpbxuzg3GnVkyLijaa5EcU9BkFDxUd30%3d&risl=&pid=ImgRaw&r=0
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We still have spaces for our new Little Stars Nursery -opening September
2025. 

Please request an application form from the school office or on our school
website. 


